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However, as a result of several recent events, Hall County's permit application 
has been impacted by influences beyond the county's control. Specifically, these 
events are: 

(1) Revised population projections by the Georgia Office of Planning and
Budget (OPB), as released in July of 2015;

(2) New per capita water use forecast by the Metropolitan North Georgia
Water Planning District and the recently issued draft EIS for proposed
updates to the ACF Water Control Manual;

(3) Georgia EPD's correspondence of January 22, 2016, directed to the Corps
of Engineers, in which Georgia EPD's previous Certification of Need for
the Glade Reservoir issued in 2013 was rescinded. Furthermore, Georgia
EPD has determined that it will not certify a need for any water supply
reservoir so long as water needs can be met from lake Lanier.

Due to these events, and the uncertainty that they have raised concerning the 
county's ultimate success in obtaining the 404 permit, and because it now appears that 
Hall County is going to have to redirect its original plan of pursuing its 404 permit, and 
that doing so is going to require additional time and expense on behalf of the county, 
Hall County is requesting that its 404 permit application be temporarily withdrawn, 
allowing the county to gather additional information with which to supplement its 
application and to further respond to recent information provided by the OPB and 
Georgia EPD. Additionally, a temporary withdrawal will be beneficial to both the county 
and the Corps to the extent that final approval of the ACF Water Control Manual by the 
Corps will give definitive guidance as to Georgia's water needs through 2050. Hall 
County is of the opinion that such information may very well justify a need for the Glade 
Reservoir, as well as others of a similar nature. 

To be perfectly clear, this request is only for a temporary withdrawal of the 
consideration of the current 404 permit application, as Hall County fully intends to 
continue to pursue its 404 permit with all deliberate speed and diligence, once additional 
information is available. 

Accordingly, the county's specific request is that the current 404 permit 
application be allowed to be temporarily withdrawn until the release of the ACF Water 
Control Manual as approved by the Corps of Engineers or until earlier request to 
resume consideration is made by the county. We trust this request for temporary 
withdrawal of the county's 404 permit application, if granted, will in no way prejudice the 
county in any resumed consideration ,of the application by the Corps. If such is 
perceived by the Corps to be the case. we would ask that we be so advised at your 
earliest convenience. 
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